
January 10, 2011 

 

 

 

 

MBTA Harvard Square Station Vertical Improvements Project 

 

***Brattle Street Closed at Brattle Square*** 

 

Tuesday, January 11, 2011 

 

7:00 AM to 9:00 AM 
 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION: 

 

On Tuesday January 11, 2011, the MBTA’s contractor, J.F. White Contracting Company, will set up a crane 

on Brattle Street from 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM in order to set the new elevator piston.  During this time, Brattle 

Street at Brattle Square (near Citibank) will be closed to vehicular traffic and a traffic detour will be in 

place.  Pedestrian access will be maintained around the work area. 

 

 

SCHEDULE: 

 

The traffic detour will be in effect for two hours, 7:00 AM to 9:00AM, on Tuesday morning January 11, 

2011.  

 

 

INFORMATION & ASSISTANCE 

 

The MBTA thanks you for your patience and understanding during this necessary work.  Please contact 

Girard Allien, MBTA Resident Engineer, at 617-780-4625 with questions/concerns.   


